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Friday 10th June 2016 
 
School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 

School Marathon 

Our school marathon will be completed by this 

afternoon.  More information on this event to 

follow next week. 

 

Go Green on June 13! 

It’s Euro time! To help show our support for 

Ireland in their opening game on Monday 

schools all over Ireland will be going green by 

wearing a green jersey or t-shirt into school. 

We would like to take part in this by 

supporting our country so feel free to wear 

your home colours/jerseys to support all our 

nations in the Euros 2016!  

 

June Dates 

June is a very busy month in our school.  Here 

is a list of important dates coming up: 

 

 13th:  ‘Get active’ week begins 

 14th : 1st and 2nd class trip  

 15th: Summer Fair – 5pm – 7pm  

 16th : Sports Day  

 21st:  6th class leavers’ ceremony – 6pm – 

7pm  

 22nd : 6th class  

 28th:  Junior and Senior Infant class 

trip   

 

 

Summer Fair 

The LETNS annual Summer Fair will be held on 

Wednesday 15th June between 5pm – 7pm.  

The Fair last year was a wonderful community 

occasion and we are looking forward to running 

the event again.   

 

Like last year we will be asking for volunteers 

who would be interested in running stalls at the 

fair.  Please let a member of staff know if you 

are available to help out with this. 

 

Bottle Stall for Summer Fair 

There will be a bottle stall on the evening of 

the summer fair.  All donations of filled 

bottles or cans would be greatly appreciated 

for the stall.  For example juice, 

beans…..anything in a can/bottle.  These can be 

brought to school from Thursday 9th June and 

left in Catherine’s room.  All will be revealed on 

the evening!!! 

 

Plant Donation 

A message from Jan – if you have any unused 

or unwanted plants, Jan would be very grateful 

for any or all donations for the plant stall at 

the summer fair. 

 

Message for Parents from Louise and Elaine 

Inspired by friendship week and how easily our 

children play and interact with each other, 

some parents have decided to get together to 

celebrate friendship also. This Friday 

(today) evening at 7pm there will be a meal at 

Sage restaurant and dancing afterwards at 

Voodoo Velvet Vintage. Next Friday 17th 

June there will be a walk followed by 

coffee/tea at Rathmullan House Hotel. Gather 

in school car park after drop off around 9.15 

to car pool to go there together. All Welcome 

to both events. For booking meal please 

confirm to Elaine Harvey Mc Bride 087 

9362266 or Louise Ozbay tel: 087 9123512 
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